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Message of Welcome from 
Phil Mauger, Mayor of Christchurch 

 

Nau mai, haere mai.  

I am delighted to welcome all the competitors, officials, volunteers and supporters to 
Ōtautahi Christchurch for the Tennis New Zealand Masters National Teams Event. 

Tennis Canterbury Masters will be hosting around 360 players from all over New Zealand 
and Australia.  Wilding Park Tennis Centre and Spreydon and Shirley Tennis Clubs will be 
great venues and I know our local residents will ensure this event is well supported and 
provide the warm welcome we Cantabrians are known for.  

Ōtautahi Christchurch is a place with new experiences around every corner. Our 
revitalised city is a great place for visitors to explore with a plethora of recreational 
opportunities to enjoy at our doorstep.  Alongside beautiful parks and gardens, our 
modern central city has taken shape. I hope those of you visiting the city take the 
opportunity to explore and enjoy all Ōtautahi Christchurch has to offer.  

Best of luck to everyone taking part, I wish you all the best for a successful weekend. 

 

Phil Mauger 
Mayor of Christchurch 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

On behalf of the TNZM Management Committee and our Administrator Lyndsay Dick, it is my 
pleasure to welcome players and whanau to the 2024 Pascoes Tennis NZ Masters National Teams 
Event.  It is also special in that it marks 100th anniversary of a tournament at Wilding Park. 

With 72 teams entered, this is the largest entry to date, which bodes well for the continuing growth 
and success of Masters tennis in New Zealand.   Keep encouraging all those in your regions to 
participate.  We wish you good luck on the tennis court and an equal measure of fun when the 
games are over. 

Our Easter Teams Event is a special time when players can enjoy great tennis and share the 
camaraderie of friends. 

Thank you Tennis Canterbury Masters, we are grateful for your invitation to play the game we love 
on the courts of your beautiful garden city. 

Belinda Jane 
TNZM President 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of Tennis Canterbury Masters, I would like to welcome all players to Otautahi Christchurch 
for the Pascoes Tennis Masters National Teams Event. 
 

It is also the 100th anniversary of a tournament at Wilding Park and we are happy to celebrate this 
auspicious occasion with everyone. 
 

After hosting a successful National Individual Event in Christchurch in 2023, we are again excited to 
host 72 teams/370 players from Northland to Otago and also players from Australia for this National 
Teams Event.  We wish all teams the very best – play hard and enjoy the tennis.  Please also take 
some time to enjoy our beautiful Garden City Christchurch. 
 

Christine Yap 
TCM President  

 


